6/3/2020 Gmail - Inspection of ASTM standards

M Gma" Jared McClain <jared.a.mcclain@gmail.com>

Inspection of ASTM standards

1 message
Walker, Keysha <KWalker@cpsc.gov> Thu, May 28, 2020 at 12:34 PM

To: "jared.a.mcclain@gmail.com" <jared.a.mcclain@gmail.com>
Cc: "Mills, Alberta E." <AMills@cpsc.gov>

Dear Mr. McClain,

You contacted the Hotline last week to request to view a copy of an ASTM standard, and staff may
have responded to you that the standard is not available for viewing. I have since been informed that ASTM
standards and other standards that are incorporated in CPSC standards are in fact available for inspection
without charge at CPSC Headquarters in Bethesda, Maryland. If you wish to view any of these standards,
please contact Alberta Mills, copied on this e-mail, and the Office of the Secretary will make arrangements
for you to inspect the standard(s) free of charge.

Sincerely,

Keysha L. Walker

Compliance Officer

U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission
Office of Compliance & Field Operations
Regulatory Enforcement Division

4330 East West Highway

Bethesda, MD 20814

Phone: (301) 504-6820

E-mail: kwalker@cpsc.gov

WWW.CPSC.goV

*****111 Unless otherwise stated, any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail (and any attachments) are solely those of
the author and do not necessarily represent those of the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission. Copies of product
recall and product safety information can be sent to you automatically via Internet e-mail, as they are released by CPSC.
To subscribe or unsubscribe to this service go to the following web page: http://www.cpsc.gov/en/Newsroom/Subscribe
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